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Commerce Commission request for extension 
 

Z Energy today said it had agreed to a request from the New Zealand Commerce Commission 

for an extension in its consideration of the company’s application to acquire Chevron New 

Zealand.  

 

The new date by which the Commission will make its decision is 29 April 2016. The Commission’s 

announcement will be available on its website tomorrow and can be seen on the following 

page. 

 

Z has discussed this request with Chevron and they have also agreed to the change in date.  

 

On 2 June 2015, Z announced that it had signed a sale and purchase agreement to acquire 

Chevron New Zealand for $785 million. Clearance from the Commerce Commission is the final 

regulatory step required to complete the transaction. 
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